
St Peter's Art and Design 
2022/2023 Postcard Competition 

Each year the Royal College of Art runs a Secret Postcard Exhibition where 

artists (famous and otherwise) are asked to anonymously donate a postcard. 

St Peter's will be running a postcard competition for 2022/2023 and we would 

love our prep schools to get involved. 

2022/2023 Competition Title 

'Places you have visited or would like to visit'. 

This could be somewhere you visited on holiday recently or would like to go to 

in the future. It may be faraway or somewhere closer to home. Perhaps it is an 

imaginary place or from another world. Be as creative as you like with your 

entry. 

The Competition 

- Anyone can enter; staff, parents and pupils.

- All entries will be displayed in an online exhibition.

- Images must be traditional postcard size and can be submitted digitally or by

post.

- The deadline for entries is 31st May 2023

Prize 

The winners will be invited to St Peter's School to see their work on display 

and take part in specialist art workshops followed by a celebratory lunch and 

trip to York Art Gallery. 

More information on the competition, terms 8: conditions and how to enter, 

can be found on the Feeder Schools section of our website. 

□ 

St Peter's Boarding 
St Peter's is not just a school where pupils come every day to learn; it is also 

home to a number of pupils who board full time, part-time or just for the 

occasional night. 

Being part of our boarding community allows pupils to dedicate more time to 

the things they love, putting them in the best position to take advantage of all 

St Peter's School has to off er. 

Visit our website to see our latest film and to find out more about 

boarding at St Peter's. 


